
 

LVCNS Presents  

Our Little Free Library 

Dear Families,  

 Welcome to the Little Free Library. This library belongs to everyone, your 

neighbors, friends and people who pass by.  Anyone may use it. This little Free 

Library offers a way to share good things to read while promoting a sense of 

community and literacy 

Little Free Library was started in 2009 in Hudson, Wisconsin by Todd Bol as a 

tribute to his mother, who was a teacher and lover of books. He and a friend 

became inspired by their community gift giving and saw the potential to reach a 

greater good. They started a nonprofit organization which today has over 50,000 

registered little libraries in over 70 countries. For more information on how to get 

involved visit littlefreelibrary.org  

 Our library was donated by the Labar/Twomey family of Long Valley in honor of 

their mother Jacquie. Jacquie Labar, also known as Yaya, was a grandparent, friend 

and treasure to Long Valley Christian Nursery School. Her love of teaching and 

volunteering made her a frequent and cherished guest to our classrooms. Yaya 

taught sign language, poetry and song to our students, but mostly shared her love 

of literature with young minds. Her family felt it was a fitting choice to house her 

legacy at LVCNS. 

Please feel free to take, share and give, books to the library. There are no due 

dates or late fees.  If you see something you like to read, take it, browse through 

it and see who else read it or gave it. When finished, you can even leave a special 

note on it, and return it.  Please feel free to donate books that your family loves as 

well.  Some books are stamped to be returned and some can be exchanged for a 

new book in its place. There is a note book and pen in the little library. Feel free to 



make suggestions, recommendations, comments or requests. Please tell your friends 

in the community to come, see and use our library.   We will be hosting a 

“Celebration” in the fall to officially unveil and dedicate this unique, educational 

experience. But for now LVCNS students will be the first to use it.  Information 

about the celebration will be forthcoming.  

 

Happy Reading  

 

 

Meghan Bridge  

Director  

 

 

 

 


